Public Relations Report for December 21, 2014
All issues relating to PR have been handled by Kevin Wagner with no committee being formed.  
Chorus Website:
1) The 2014-15 Season Sponsors were posted on the website as of November 24, 2014.  As new sponsors come on board I will update the website.
2) The front page of the website was update on December 15, 2014 to reflect our encore performance of the “Lessons from Carols” in York.
3) Two new photo albums were uploaded to the website as of December 15, 2014:
a. Lessons from Carols
b. Creps-Rougeau Wedding
4) NOTE – I would like to take “head shots” of each of the board members at our Sunday, 12/21 meeting to use on the website along with the bios (that we hopefully should now have to Bill Sprout) under the “Contact Us” page.
Chorus Facebook Page:
1) We have added 17 new friends to our Facebook page over the last month.  Birthday greetings from the HGMC continue to go out to individuals via our Facebook page.

2) Our 27th birthday for the Chorus was on Monday, December 15.  We received well over 30 Happy Birthday wishes from supporters and friends.

3) I added the Lessons from Carols album and Creps-Rougeau Wedding albums to our page on December 15, 2014.
Upcoming Items:

1) I will need to receive all the information (date, location, time, title, etc.) for the Valentine’s Fundraiser event by the first week of January.  This will allow me time to get posters printed and all items to the necessary media outlets at least one month before the event.

Respectfully submitted by Kevin Wagner, HMC PR Committee Chair, December 15, 2014
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